
 
February 11, 2022 
 
 
Dear Co-Chair Harvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Sub-Committee, 
 
We at Bethel Education Foundation have had the pleasure of working with the 
Emeralds for years. Their organization has helped us not only financially, but also by 
donating in-kind, and providing volunteers at various events. They are a community 
based organization, who believe in giving back and making a difference. This has 
helped us fulfill our mission of supporting students and staff, and providing 
opportunities they may not otherwise have.  
 
We look forward to continuing our relationship with the Eugene Emeralds in the 
future.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kristin King 
Director of Development and Finance 
Bethel Education Foundation  
 
 
 
 


